Greta Thunberg

Greta Thunberg is a Swedish student. She tries to raise awareness about climate change around the world.

Greta's Family

Greta was born to Malena Ernman and Svante Thunberg in 2003. When Greta was born, her mother was an opera singer who travelled around the world to perform. Greta's father worked as an actor – just as his father had before him. Greta also has a younger sister named Beata.

Did You Know...?

Climate change is the term used for the change in the temperature and climate of an area or planet. It is caused by high levels of carbon dioxide and can also be known as global warming.

Learning about Climate Change

As a child, Greta was taught to save electricity, not to waste water and not to throw away good food. When she asked why, Greta first heard the words 'climate change'. At first, Greta did not understand why nobody seemed to be doing anything about it.

Greta began to research into climate change during her teenage years. She began to make small changes in her own life to help the planet. She cut out all animal products from her diet and stopped buying things unless she really needed them. In 2015, Greta also decided to stop flying in aeroplanes because of the impact it has on the environment.

Greta shared what she had found out with her family and they agreed to do the same. Greta's mother gave up all air travel and stopped travelling around the world to work. When Greta saw that her family had all made small changes too, this gave her hope

that she could spread the word further and have a greater impact on the planet.

Protests

At just 15 years old, Greta knew that she needed to act. When the new school year started, Greta decided to strike. She said that she would not to go to school for three weeks. Instead, she began to protest by sitting outside the Swedish parliament. She gave out leaflets about what she called 'the climate crisis'. Greta was furious that governments around







Greta Thunberg

the world were not doing everything that they could to stop climate change. News of Greta's protest quickly spread. Children around the world agreed with Greta and joined in with her protest.

On 8th September 2018, Greta said that she would strike every Friday until her government began to act. She started a movement known as Fridays For Future. There have now been over 5,200 strikes by young people around the world. They all share Greta's concerns about the future of their planet.

Greta's Viewpoint

Greta has been invited to speak at important events around the world. Her speeches say that:

- global warming is so serious that it will lead to the end of the world as we know it;
- adults are stealing the future of young people by not acting;
- · we must act now if we want to change the future;
- decision makers must listen to scientists if the world is to undo its mistakes before it is too late.







visit twinkl.com

Questions

 Greta Thunberg is a Swedish student. Use this sentence to work out which country Greta was born in. Tick one. 		
	0 0 0	Switzerland Sweden Swaziland Syria
2.	Wh	ich of these is not one of Greta's viewpoints? Tick one.
	0 0 0	Global warming will not lead to the end of the world as we know it. Adults are stealing the future of young people by not acting. We must act now if we want to change the future. Decision makers must listen to scientists.
3.	List	two facts about Greta's family.
4.	Wh	at is the name of the movement Greta created?
5.		k at the section called Greta's Viewpoint. d and copy one word which Greta uses to describe global warming.
6.	Sun	nmarise why Greta could have been described as brave at just 15 years of age.
7.	Pre	dict what Greta might go on to do over the next ten years.





Greta Thunberg

•	Do you think that it is right of Greta to strike from school every Friday?
	Yes
	☐ No
	Explain your answer.





Answers

1.	Greta Thunberg is a Swedish student. Use this sentence to work out which country Greta was born in. Tick one.			
	0 0 0	Sweden Swaziland Syria		
2.	Which of these is not one of Greta's viewpoints? Tick one.			
	OO	Global warming will not lead to the end of the world as we know it. Adults are stealing the future of young people by not acting. We must act now if we want to change the future. Decision makers must listen to scientists.		
3.	List two facts about Greta's family. Accept any two of the following points: Greta's mother is Malena Ernman; Greta's father is Svante Thunberg; When Greta was born, her mother was an opera singer who travelled around the world to perform; Greta's father worked as an actor – just as his father had before him; Greta's grandfather was an actor; Greta has a younger sister named Beata; Greta shared what she had found out with her family and they agreed to do the same; Greta's mother gave up all air travel and stopped travelling around the world to work.			
4.		at is the name of the movement Greta created? name of the movement Greta created is Fridays For Future.		
5.	Loo Fin	k at the section called Greta's Viewpoint. d and copy one word which Greta uses to describe global warming. ious		
6.	<u>Pup</u>	nmarise why Greta could have been described as brave at just 15 years of age. bils' own responses, such as: Greta could have been described as brave because she d a strike that could have got her into trouble so that she could raise awareness for a use she believes in.		





7.	Predict what Greta might go on to do over the next ten years.
	<u>Pupils' own responses, such as: I predict that Greta will become a politician so that she</u>
	will have power over what governments can do to stop global warming.
3.	Do you think that it is right of Greta to strike from school every Friday?
	Yes
	No No
	Explain your answer.
	Accept 'yes' or 'no' providing that a reasonable explanation is given, such as: Yes because
	the future of the planet is more important than one day of school for children who will
	have to deal with the consequences of climate change.

